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SATURDAY         25th September: Vigil Masses 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

 17.00 Mass For the people of the Parish 

St Michael’s, Huntingdon 

 19.00 Mass  

SUNDAY   26th September 

(LS) 09.00 Mass Mary Chacko + 

(LS) 11.00 Mass Thomas Antony + 

 15.30 Mass in Polish 

26th Week in Ordinary Time 

MONDAY  27th September:  

 St Vincent de Paul 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Rachel Sulch + 

TUESDAY  28th September: 

 St Lawrence Ruis & Companions 

No Mass today  

WEDNESDAY 29th September:  

 Sts Michael, Gabriel & Raphael,                             

                                                             archangels 

(LS) 11.00 Funeral Mass: Noreen Costigan + 

THURSDAY   30th September: 

 St Jerome 

(LS) 09.30 Mass: James and Lisa 

(LS) 10.15 Midweek meditation 

FRIDAY  1st October: 

 St Therese of the Child Jesus 

 Harvest Fast Day. 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Mary O’Brien + 

 10.00 First Friday Rosary & prayers 

SATURDAY   2nd October:  

 Holy Guardian Angels 

 09.30 Mass Mary O’Sullivan + 

 10.00 Confessions 

17.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.   Papworth 

19.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.  St Michael’s 

PARKING: please park in Riverside car park, 

across the road, not in the streets behind the church. 

Your prayers are asked for: 

Our parishioners who are sick: George Aldridge, 

Rita Anan, Ellen Brown, Bridget Gaynor, Lisa 

Leader, Patrick Moore, Anne McGovern, Paul 

Reddington, Rosa Ruggiero, Fr Ivan Weston & 

Nina Wiktorowicz. May the Lord reach out his 

healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this me: 

Martin McCormack, Daniel Murphy, Dimitro 

Jakimtschuk, Joseph Brooks, John Zucconi, 

Edward Redknapp, Elizabeth Hand, Patrick 

O’Brien, John Mulcahy, Charles Gilbey, Edna 

Bellaran, Stanislaw Wiktororicz, William 

McMordie, Thomas Brennan, Martin Rooney and 

Sandra Keating. May they rest in peace. 

MARY O’SULLIVAN, NOREEN COSTIGAN 

& ROBERT STENT who died this week, may 

they rest in peace and may the Lord give comfort 

to their families and friends. 

CLAUDIO BANNISTER & DASH DANIEL 

LACCAY who were baptised this week, with the 

help of family and friends may they grow in faith. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during ordinary time 

from September to the feast of Christ the King you 

are asked to pray for the following intentions: the 

care of creation; the harvest; students & teachers; 

Home Mission Day; world Mission Day; prisoners 

& their families; all Victims of War & young 

people. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr Philip 

know so he can visit. We do not always get the 

names of patients & can miss people if you do 

not tell us where they are. Thank you. 

BOOKING FOR SUNDAY MASS: although 

national restrictions are relaxed, we will continue 

to book for Mass & wear masks: please book via 

stmichaelsbooking@outlook.com before 18.00 

on Saturday. Please use this email address for 

booking for Mass only. Thank you. 

mailto:stmichaelshuntingdon@yahoo.com
http://www.stmichaelrc.org/
mailto:stmichaelsbooking@outlook.com


PARISH FEAST DAY: the feast of St Michael 

and All Angels is on Wednesday 29th September; 

as it is our feast day we will celebrate the feast on 

Sunday 26th September, please put the date in 

your diary. Hopefully, this year we will be able to 

have an international lunch in the garden. I hope 

you are planning for this parish event which will be 

next Sunday from 12.00. 

PLANNING PERMISSION: we have now been 

granted planning permission for the development 

of our Church, to extend the church and create 

better facilities for our community and to build a 

new house behind the church. This is a very 

positive step forward, although there is a long way 

to go yet, but this is a good beginning. 

JOURNEY IN FAITH: a programme to help to 

deepen our faith by looking at the Creed and the 

Sacraments will begin on Friday 1st October at 

19.00 in the Good Shepherd Room. This 

programme will be ideal for people who are 

thinking about becoming a Catholic or seeking 

adult baptism or adult confirmation but is also open 

to any who wish to learn a little more about their 

Catholic. If you have been thinking of becoming a 

Catholic for a while, maybe this is the time to do 

something about it, put the date in your diary and 

come along.  

Last Sunday Collection: 

Papworth Everard: £70.00 

Huntingdon:  £227.58 

Standing Orders £397.00 

Total   £694.58 

Thank you for your generous support of our 

parish community. 

Retiring collection next week for CAFOD from 

Harvest Fast Day. GA envelopes available today 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: members of the 

Polish community on Saturday 2nd October.  

Thank you. 

 
FOOD BANK DONATIONS: our next monthly 

collection for the foodbank is Sunday, 3rd 

October. There will be a box near each door, for 

your donations. Please bring tins, dried food or 

toiletries as your donation.  

SUNDAY COLLECTION goes in the orange 

buckets near both of the doors of the church. 

OUR PARISH SITUATION: following a 

meeting with some parishioners this week we have 

decided that because of the size of our church and 

the lack of circulation we must continue with 

booking for the time being. However more seats are 

now available, bringing the total to about 120, our 

current attendance is never anywhere near that 

number, so there is room for you to return to Mass. 

We will continue with masks and invite you to 

make sure you use the sanitiser as you enter the 

church. We will begin the sign of peace, but in an 

appropriate manner, family groups may shake 

hands, but for others that will not be appropriate at 

this time. We hope to start singing again soon, but 

you would have to wear a mask when you are 

singing, this is not easy, but worth a try. 

 It is very important that you do not come to 

church if you have tested positive in recent days or 

have any symptoms of the virus. 

MASS COUNT: the annual national count of the 

number of people at Mass is taking place over the 

next four weeks for statistical purposes. 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 

 
God, eternal shepherd, 

who govern your flock with unfailing care 
grant in your boundless fatherly love, 

a pastor for your Church 
who will please you by his holiness, 

and to us show watchful care. 
Through our Lord Jesus Christ, your Son, 

who lives & reigns with you in the unity of 
the Holy Spirit, God, for ever & ever. Amen 

Our Lady of Walsingham, pray for us 
St Felix, pray for us 

All holy martyrs & saints of East Anglia 
pray for us. 


